








immediately, “recognizing your inability to deliver the quality of service required to
serve the best interests of the people of Collingwood in co-operation with council
and the mayor’s office.”

Cooper stated that, in the absence of a response, she would file an official
complaint with the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and “commence appropriate
action with my own lawyer."

“I will no longer be bullied by you or your co-ordinated efforts. Your behaviour will
come to an end, one way or another.”

Both Brown and Cooper have declined to comment.

by

lan Adams is a reporter for Simcoe.com, covering community news and events throughout south
Georgian Bay, and municipal councils in Collingwood and Wasaga Beach.
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